
BBC announces major investment in
Scotland

22 Feb 2017

Significant investment in news and programming in Scotland by the BBC has
been welcomed by the Scottish Conservatives.

Shadow culture secretary Jackson Carlaw said the additional £20 million
injection would provide viewers north of the border with exactly what they
wanted, while not jeopardising access to UK-wide programming.

The corporation’s director general, Tony Hall, announced today there would be
a new BBC channel for Scotland.

Broadcast every evening, it will have an initial budget of £30 million and
carry news and entertainment programmes.

It will also provide the opportunity for journalists and programme-makers in
Glasgow to work on wider BBC projects, creating 80 new jobs.

Despite the benefits set out today, SNP MP John Nicolson still found fault
with the news, saying the Beeb had “missed an opportunity to deliver for the
people of Scotland”.

Scottish Conservative shadow culture secretary Jackson Carlaw said:

“This is an extremely welcome announcement.

“It’s good for jobs, journalism, scrutiny and programming.

“It also ensures those who still prefer the UK-wide BBC news at 6pm, and
other programming on BBC1, get to keep that too.

“It’s no surprise, despite this fantastic investment, to see SNP MPs complain
about it.

“Only they, with their inherent and serial grievance agenda, could find fault
with this.

“The fact Scottish-based journalists will now have a chance to showcase their
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work elsewhere across the network is also a development which should be
applauded.”


